
Contact Information 
New to Prairie Tab?  Please visit our website at www.prairietab.com.   

For more information, please call or visit the church office. 
 

Announcements for the bulletin or Sunday morning?  

Please send them to info@prairietab.com by Thursday noon. 
 

Church Office phone: 403-443-5858 
311-11 Ave NE, Box 2762, Three Hills, AB T0M 2A0 

OFFICE HOURS:  Tuesday-Friday 9:00—12:00 p.m. and 1:00-4:00 
 

You are welcome to contact any of our staff with questions related to  
their areas of ministry or to arrange a visit. 

Jerred Andreas · Lead Pastor · pastorjerred@prairietab.com 
Gaylene Archibald ·  Counselling  

Irene Boody · Office Administrator ·  irene@prairietab.com       
Sylvia Jardine · Bookkeeper ·  bookkeeper@prairietab.com     

 

Sunday Morning Service 
June 4, 2023, 10:30 a.m. 

“A Report on Faith”  
Hebrews 11:31, Joshua 2:1-24 

Pastor Jerred Andreas 
 

“God’s Awesomeness” on Zoom  6:30 p.m. 
John Mills 

PTC Building a Community in Christlikeness  
Board of Elders:   
Albert Ehmann (chair) albert.ehmann@prairietab.com 
Jim Stenstrom (vicechair) jim.stenstrom@prairietab.com 
Trevor Douglas (secretary) trevor.douglas@prairietab.com 
Keith Boody (Elder of Finance) keith.boody@prairietab.com  
Timothy Bowman timothy.bowman@prairie tab.com 
Craig Grierson (Elder Liaison to Operational Ministries Team)    
 craig.grierson@prairietab.com 
 

Operational Ministries Team:   
Dorothy Hunt (Hospitality and Human Resources) 
Keith Boody (Treasurer) 
Craig Grierson (contact person for Facilities) 
Mike Scott (Technology) 
Terry Wiley (Policy Management) 



 

June 4—Community Hymn Sing, Super Seniors 
Sunday, 3:00 p.m., Sanctuary 
 

June 6—Tuesday Prayer Meeting Zoom, 7:00 
p.m. with Andrew and Brittney Sherwood, Chad; 
8:00 p.m. Budget Meeting 
 

Sundays—Discipleship for children, youth, and 
adults;  9:30 a.m. 
 

Sunday Morning service 10:30 a.m. June 11 
Pastor Jerred “Faith Conclusion” Hebrews   
11:13-16 
 

Sundays—Kids Worship during the sermon; 
Jeaneth Maxwell—leader 
 

Sundays—Supervised NURSERY for 0-3 year 
olds is open at 10:30 a.m. Sign-in opens at 10:25 
a.m.  The Parent Room is open for infants. 
 

Sundays—Tab Youth, 6:00 p.m. Blue Room, 
Eliana Nazari—leader; Gym Night on June 6 with 
parents and grade 6s! 
 

Sundays—“God’s Awesomeness”; 6:30 p.m. 
Zoom, John Mills—leader 
 

Wednesdays—Men’s Bible Study, will resume in 
September 
 

Wednesdays—Women Prayer Warriors, praying 
for our children, Wednesdays 7:30 p.m., Blue 
Room, Donna Brouwer—leader 
 

June 10—PTC Ladies Breakfast, 8:30-10:00, Blue 
Room 
 

June 13—Members Meeting, 6:30 p.m. Please 
bring snacks to share. 
 

June 20—Seniors Coffee Fellowship,  
10:00-11:30 a.m., Fireside Room 

Missionary of the Week 
Rick and Jeaneth 
Maxwell, Action Int’l 
We are grateful for the 
Maxwells serving among us,  
in children’s work and music. 
Rick and Jeaneth and their 
family are also applying for camp ministry at Blue Bronna. They 
will serve as staff and speaker (Rick). Raquel will be a leader in 
training. Here in town, they will also have a part in the Vacation 
Bible School that is being planned. They will be promoting Action 
International ministries to churches this summer. Rick will 
continue his studies with a new school in the fall. Their goal is to 
go to Ecuador and Peru in December. Let’s pray that they will be 
blessed with safety in travel, good health, guidance from the 
Lord, and success in their work. 

New Church Directory Pictures 
If you have not yet had your picture taken for 
our new church directory, please sign up for   
either June 26 or June 27 on the sign-up sheets 
in the East Foyer.  Thanks so much! 

“It's a Journey not a destination” 
All ladies young and old are welcome to come. 

This will be our last formal meeting till September. 
Joanne Stenstrom will share her testimony. 

Please bring a breakfast dish to share. 
We hope to see YOU there! 

Seniors Week 
Seniors: Please find a copy of the Seniors Week Activities 
Calendar in the Foyer.  
A Grand Prize draw will be held next week from the names of 
all those attending each event. Come and enjoy it all!   
Pies are still needed for Tournament Day, so Ladies AND Men--
consider making a Pie, and even entering it into the Pie-Making 
Contest--for Best Pie, or Best Crust, or Best Presentation! 
     —Marsha Flewelling 

Budget Meeting, Tuesday, June 6  
An information meeting about the details of our church 
budget for the next fiscal year will be held on Zoom at 8:00 
p.m. Tuesday, June 6, immediately after our Tuesday Prayer 
Meeting.  A paper copy of the detailed budget can be picked 
up in the foyer this morning.  Only the Summary Budget will 
be presented at our Members Meeting on June 13, so plan 
to participate in the special budget meeting June 6 if you 
want to know more details. 
Keith Boody, Treasurer  

 


